
 

 

 

MARKET RELEASE 
 

 2 October 2014  

 

Transpacific SPS Trust 

 

REMOVAL FROM OFFICIAL QUOTATION 
 

 

The Transpacific Step-Up Preference Securities (TPAPA) of Transpacific SPS 
Trust (the “Trust”) were suspended from official quotation at close of business on 
10 September 2014 and were redeemed with effect on 30 September 2014. 
 
The Trust will be removed from official quotation with effect from the close of 
trading today, 2 October 2014. 

 

Security Code: TPA 

 

 

 

 

Belinda Mai  
Adviser, Listings Compliance 
 

 


